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= Porr Blair, dated the 9 March, 2000.

Dear QN\A M~Lls 5 \"77"77"(’ F
w

Please refef to youtr d.o. letter No.1-752/99-TW(PF)/182 dated
17" February; 2000 regarding proposal for establishment of Staging Posts

for the protection of Jarawas.

The issue of setting up' Staging Posts at a few places to carry out
welfare activities for the Jarawas has been discussed on a number of
occasions in the past and as an integrated approach to implement these
welfare schemes, Police has offered to make available skeleton staff from
the existing resources. It would, however, be appreciated if expenditure
towards staff to be deployed at 4 Staging Posts referred to in d.o.letter
under reference, is meted out of the Grant-in-aid that will be sanctioned
by GOI under the Central Sector Scheme. A strength of 1 HC and 3 PCs
with communication equipment: would be deployed at each of the 4
Staging Post. The financial implications for creation of 4 posts of HC and
12 PCs as well as 4 VHF sets, 1s enclosed. In the event of non-availability
of grant from the Ministry of Welfare, the staff at a reduced scale of 1
HC and 2 Constables, would, however, be made available for the
proposed 4 Staging Posts from our existing resources.
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(S.K Kain)

Shr. X.K. Mahto, IAS,

Secretary (TW),
A & N Administration,




